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Grapevine is the newsletter of the Perth International Folk Dance
Group. The group meets Monday evenings at the Wembley Scout Hall
in Jersey Street, Jolimont. The evening begins at 7:30pm with an hour
dance lesson, followed by general dancing till iate. For further informa-
tion, contact John(444-4736) or Jenny (295-3i93).

SPECIAL GUEST TEACHER
LIVB MTJSIC

In place of the regular 7:30pm lesson on Monday 25th
January we will have a special 2 hour workshop with
visiting French folkdance teacher Huguette Roy, and she
will be assisted by Perth musicians David Hoffman, Russel
Johnson, Donna Vaughan, and Steve Burgess. The cost
will be $4 ($: PIFDG members) for the evening, which is
sure to be a lot of fun and a great start to the year.

Advanced Classes

We now have advanced classes from 7 to 7:30pm each
Monday - Sara is teaching Advanced Israeli couples
dances during January and John will be teaching some of
his new Bulgarian material in February.

Regular lessons will follow at 7:30pm.

Regular Lesson

The teachers for the regular Monday 7:30 to 8:30pm lesson
will be:-

January .........-.... Fiona
February ............ Sara
March ................ Eve
April ................... John

Remember that we don't have any dancing on public
holiday Mondays, but Sara is planning a get-together at the
Esplanade, Freo, for the first Monday of February.

T-S hirts
Our lovely T-shirts are still available, although the smaller
sizes are temporarily out of stock. We have an abundance
of Xtra-Large and Large sizes.

Get your dancing shoes on and party
with the Perth International Folk
Dance Group on Monday March 29.

No rat dancing.

Feb 26 - March 1

Nannup Folk Festival

The South West Folk Festival will have the benefit of
Fiona and John's Eastern European trip - they'll be
presenting some of their new material, including Lesbian
dances (I don't write 'em, I just print 'em - Ed.) Last year a
few Internationals got together for an impromptu
performance in the street - maybe this year we'll try it
again, or even take our costumes and make a proper show!
If you are interested, please see John.

For Nannup info contact Alison on (097) 56 l l l l, or see
the Castle Folk Ciub people on a Tuesday.

Sun 21 March
Jiggle 'n' Hyde

The WA Folk Federation are again putting on their
summertime Jiggle 'n' Hyde dances, and our performance
group will be joining with Bulgarity in Hyde park on 21
March, 3 - 6pm. This is a participation event. We will teach
and lead dances, so grab a blanket and a drink and come
and join us.

March 29
Theme Nights

Our popular theme nights are retuming this year. They'll
be heid on the 5th Monday of the month, so the first will
be March 29. The theme hasn't been settled yet but will
probably be either Greek or Israeli.

April 2-4
Point Peron Weekend Workshop
Don't forget the Point Peron weekend workshop on the

?TA t9 4_th April - put it in your diary now. Bring some
friends. You don't have to be able to dance to have-a great
weekend away!

April I2-I9
Dance Week

The performance group will be dancing one lunchtime
during Dance Week in Forrest place - stay tuned for more
detar ls.
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